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Dates for the Diary  

Monday 3rd March—Wed 5th March Year 6 Residential  

Tuesday 4th March pancake races at school 

Wednesday 5th March—Pentathlon @ Mildenhall 

Tuesday 11th March 9:00 PCSO in to lead an Assembly (parents welcome)  

Wednesday 12th March—Equalities meeting in the school hall—governors would 

welcome any parents/carers in to share their experience of life at All Saints.  

World Book Day—you should have received a separate letter for this.  

Wednesday 12th March—Science fair and book fair after school.  

March 17th First of 3 Y6 Pony Academy 

March 24th—Y6 SATS practice week.  

Wednesday 26th March—Parent consultations 

Tuesday 1st April—Year 3 & 4 Big Sing at Bury Cathedral  

 

Another successful start to the Term, lots of learning is already happening in school, I had 
the pleasure of being able to take some time during the 1st week to spend in classrooms 
and walking around the school—it is clear to say pupils have entered the first week of 
Spring 2 with purpose, all pupils have been engaged in learning weather during interven-
tions, PE, class based projects or finding the run away gingerbread men! (Reception) 

 

We have a really busy term ahead with lots going on—please refer to the dates above and 
look out for updates on our facebook page. (1) Facebook   

 

 

 

 Year 6 are off today for their residential at Thorpe Woodlands—not only will they be away 
from home but they will also be off social media and phones for the 3 days—don’t worry 
Ms Hewson will be putting daily updates on the facebook page.  

 

Just before the holidays Mrs Leggett welcomed a beautiful boy to her    
family—we wish her, Chris and William a huge congratulations on the Birth 
of Louie Jack both mummy and baby are doing very well.  

 

 

 

Our value this term is ; 
 

               Friendship 

https://www.facebook.com/AllSaintsCEVAPrimaryNewmarket


 

Attendance up to 28/2/2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big well done to Year 3 who have the highest 

attendance overall with 96.5% 

Attendance is really important at school and we 

appreciate all your support with this—if your 

child is off school due to sickness please inform 

the school office before 9:30—after this time 

we will be phoning you checking everything is 

ok and why your child is off.   


